From: Paul Beckett

To: Scanlon, Amy

Subject: 3414 Monroe Proposal

Date: Saturday, February 28, 2015 5:37:46 PM
Hi,

I live in the neighborhood and remember well how John Imes offended
neighbors by building a new building on HIS lot. But most of us feel our
neighborhood stays great by NOT being irrationally opposed to all change,
and Imes' project was not opposed by most of us.

Now, | am struck by the irony of his ferocious and exaggerated NIMBY
opposition to the 3414 proposal.

I have no basis to judge the proposal on its own merits, but | would urge
that you not be much swayed by Imes' rhetoric. Indeed, | would examine
his assertions carefully.

Sincerely,
Paul Beckett

- Gregory Street
Madison
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